
 
 
 

 
 

January 23, 2014 
 

City of Woodbury 
Mayor Harold J. Patrick 
101 West Water Street 
Woodbury, Tennessee  37190 

 
 VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 

Dear Mayor Patrick: 
 

In response to your inquiry, please be advised that there is no prohibition in the Woodbury private act 
charter or state law preventing a member of the Board of Mayor and Aldermen from also serving as a 
commissioner or register of deeds in Cannon County, if he/she were to be elected in the future. 
 
Should dual offices be held, please be aware that there could be conflicts of interest in the normal course 
of conducting city or county business requiring proper disclosure. 

 
Please let me know if you have further questions regarding this matter. 

 
Very truly yours, 

 
        
 

 
Jeffrey J. Broughton 
Municipal Management Consultant 
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